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MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 

A SCAP WORKSHOP  

ON HOW TO PREPARE FOR A  

STATE WATER BOARD AUDIT OF YOUR  

COLLECTION SYSTEM 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Member Agencies and Interested Parties, Collection Systems Committee Members 
 

 

Tuesday, April 24, 2012 

12:00 Noon – 3:00 p.m. 

 
(RSVPs are requested by Tuesday,Apri l  10,  2012) 

 

El Toro Water District 

24251 Los Alisos Blvd. 

Lake Forest, CA 

92630 
 
The SCAP Collection Systems Committee is pleased to announce that it will be hosting a 
workshop on Tuesday, April 24, 2012 at the El Toro Water District in Lake Forest, CA from 12:00 

Noon to 3:00 p.m.in order to provide training towards “what to expect from” and “how to 

prepare for” a SWRCB audit of your sewer collection system.  Material covered will also include 
common violations, areas of concern and discussion about the types of enforcement cases 
currently underway.  Training will be provided by Mr. Jim Fischer from the State Water Resources 
Control Board - Office of Enforcement/Special Investigations Unit.  Mr. Fischer recently made a 
similar presentation in northern California and it was very well received. 
 
We expect this to be a very popular workshop and because seating may be somewhat limited, we 

are asking for those interested in attending to rsvp absolutely no later than April 10, 2012.  Please 

rsvp to Pam Merriam at pmerriam@scap1.org.  A complete agenda will be mailed out soon. 

 

mailto:pmerriam@scap1.org

